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Dear mr Christiansen, 
  
Thank you for your mail regarding our supposed copyright infringement. As you see the contested picture is still 
there and even a new message is added to the site where we have copied it to explain your recent actions to our 
readership. 
  
We do not think we have done anything wrong. We have found the picture somewhere on the internet, but we 
cannot find it back anymore. Maybe you can, your motivation is much better then ours, and then please be so 
kind as to forward his address: we owe him/her some money for the publication. 
We think it is a satirical interpretation of your smiling sun (what a cash cow that was in the 80-ies!) and satire is 
not unlawful in non-sharia countries. The movement you belong to frequently distorts logos or uses them in a 
special context to convey a political message. It is considered a form of activism. Very common these days. 
Ours is purely a noncommercial activity so we do not in any way interfere with your attempts of scaring the people 
and letting them pay at the same time. 
  
Maybe the judge thinks otherwise, we will await that. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Theo Richel 
  
Please do not address further communication to PO Box 50 anymore. Our PO Box nr has always been 60.


